
Simpson Elementary School PTA
General Membership Meeting Agenda

Ø Welcome

Ø Review February 2023 General Membership Meeting minutes 

Ø Vote to approve February 2023 GMM Minutes

Ø Vote to approve the PTA Executive Board Members for 2023-2024

Ø Upcoming PTA and End of Year events

April 20, 2023 6:30 PM



Simpson Elementary School Minutes: 
PTA General Membership Meeting
February 2, 2023
WELCOME
u Dr. Connery opened the show and welcomed everyone to Starry Starry 

Night and the 2nd PTA GMM meeting of the 2022-2023 school year. She 
provided an update on school and upcoming events.  

u The PTA provided an update on how PTA money was being spent on 
various activities as well as provided upcoming PTA events. 

u The PTA Nominating Committee for the 2023-2024 Simpson ES PTA 
Executive Board was reviewed and approved.  

u The 2022-2023 Simpson students who won 1st, 2nd and 3rd place Reflections 
Awards as well as Special Artist Division and Area 2 Winners were 
recognized for their achievements and received trophies.

ADJOURNMENT
► The PTA, Dr. Connery, and The Starry Starry Night committee thanked all of 

our Simpson Superstar participants and parent volunteers.
► Cake was provided and served by the Nancy Minor Team.



Simpson Elementary School PTA
General Membership Meeting

Co-President Mary Catherine 
Jennings

Co-President TBD
Treasurer Phil Hebenstreit
Secretary Misty Ratchford
VP of Academics/Arts Megan Bunce
VP of Communications/Publications Beth Goldstein
VP of Family and Community Outreach Stacie Olson
VP of Finance Heather Reich
VP of Health and Environment Emma Keith
VP of Staff and Student Services Julie Miller

Proposed 2023-2024 PTA Executive Board:



Important Dates to Remember

End of Year Parties
May 22 - 23

Starburst
May 15 -19 

Staff 
Appreciation

May 5

Meet Your Teacher Day
July 27



THANK YOU for a great year!

u Thank you to the amazing 2022-2023 PTA Executive Board:
u Mary Catherine Jennings
u Lauren Forester
u Katie Berrigan
u Beth Goldstein
u Julie Miller
u Stacie Olson
u Heather Reich
u Megan Skurski
u Sara Wiggins

And a HUGE thank you to all the PTA committee members and 
volunteers for a wonderful school year! 



CONGRATULATIONS Dr. Connery!

u Our very own principal, Dr. Connery, was 
awarded The Outstanding Elementary School 
Principal Award at the PTA Area 2 Awards 
Banquet last night!



Thank you for joining us tonight and now 
let’s celebrate our Kindergartners!

Please continue to read Star News and 
visit the Simpson Elementary PTA 
Facebook page for important 

announcements.


